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Issue Date:26.1.24 

 

A copy of our full year calendar can be found on the blog: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/public/calderwood/uploads/sites/67

14/2023/09/28233627/Calderwood-ELC-Family-Calendar.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
 
Tuesday 30th January  
HWB family learning session (10.30-
11.15am) 
 
Parent Council Meeting 6pm. 
 
Thursday 1st February  
Calderwood Caledonian Celebration 
 
Wednesday 7th February 
HWB Family Learning Session  (10.30-
11.15am) 
 
Thursday 22nd February 
HWB Family Learning Session  (2-
2.45pm) 
 
Please note: the nursery will remain open 
during the school February holiday.  

 
 

 
                Stay and Play 

Thank you to all who attended our Stay and 

Play sessions this week.  It was lovely to see 

so many families.  

Our next Stay and Play sessions will be 23rd 

and 24th April.   

If you can’t wait until then, we have 

opportunities for parents to join us in family 

learning sessions.  The next 3 will focus on 

Health and Wellbeing.  Sign up sheets are on 

the nursery noticeboard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop Off and Pick up Times 

Reminder of times –  

AM Session: 

Mon – Thurs:  7.47am-12.30pm (please arrive no later than 

9am) 

Friday:  8am – 11.54am 

PM Session: 

Mon – Thurs:  12.30pm – 6.14pm 

FULL DAY session:  8-6pm 

SHORT session:  

Mon – Thurs: 12.45pm – 4.05pm  

Friday: 8am – 11.20am 

We are continuing to develop our pick up and drop off 

routines, please ensure you sign your child in and out and 

order their lunch. Breakfast Club 

Breakfast is available every morning between 8-9am.  

Please  note that this is a free flow/optional service 

therefore if your child needs to be given breakfast, 

please let a member of staff know. 

 
 

Car Park 

We kindly ask that all parents/carers drive 

slowly, carefully and with consideration in the 

car park.  Please observe the one way system 

at all times.  We have disabled parking within 

the car park, please leave these bays for those 

that need them. 
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